
with the Purchasing Department of of the agency itself. Al
purchases over a specified minimum are subi ect to bidding.

As a resuit of Mexico's accession to GATT, the Mexican
Government has gradually opened the economy to international
Buppliers. Import duties have been lowered from a maximum
100% in 1983, to 20% since Deceinber, 1988. The officiai
import price system has been totally eliminated and import
permits are required on only 325 of the total 11,950 items
in the Mexican Tarif f Act, none of which correspond to this
industry sector. Mexico adopted the Harmonized System of
Tarif f Nomenclature on July 1, 1988.

The imiport conditions for sports and leisure products have
imProved significantly as a resuit of this commercial
liberalization. They are subject ta a 0% to 20% ad valorem,
duty assessed on the F.O.B. invoice value. In addition, a
0.8% customs processing fee is assessed on the invoice
value. A 15% value added tax is then assessed on the
cumulative value of invoice plus the above taxes.

There are no officiai xmetric requirements applicable to
imports into Mexico, However, since the metric system of
uZIits is by law the officiai standard of weights and
measures ini Mexico, importers will usually require metric
labeling for packaged goods, although the English system is
also used. Dual labeling is acceptable. Imported products


